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		The AIEB President, Bureau and all the scholars of Roman, Byzantine and Ottoman studies are following with great grief the tragic news about the disastrous earthquake that has devastated southern Turkey and Northern Syria. Our common research and studies are a tight link of international friendship and collaboration, and to these friends and colleagues we would like to express our  heartfelt condolences. The AIEB would also like to express its willingness to support all the scholars involved in the rescuing of the Roman, Byzantine and Ottoman heritage in future projects. Once again, please accept our heartfelt condolences on the loss of your loved ones. 







		[bookmark: summ]Submission Instructions and Deadline
 
The next regular issue of the Newsletter will appear on February 20, 2023. We will be able to consider submissions that reach the editors by 16:00 (Central European Time) on 16th of February 2023. Submissions that reach us after this deadline will be considered for publication in the following issue of the Newsletter.
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